40 allenie. April 25, 1941 Dean R. A. Solwegler School of Education University of Kansas Dear Dean Schwegler: The pepartment of Physical Education respectfully asks your approval of the change of the prerequisite for course No. 76, Tests and Measurements in Physical Education, from course No. 36, History and Principles of Physical Education, to "10 hours of Physical Education." We are assuming this change will need to be presented to the Administrative Committee of the School of Education for their action. Sincorely yours, Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Beskebball and Baseball Coach FGA:18